
 

 

 
Date:  2 May 2024 
 
 
Subject:  RFP # SDWRP 02-24, Membrane Equipment for Upgraded Water Treatment Plan 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, based on a review of proposals and the two proposers pursuant to the above 
referenced Request for Proposals and based on the scoring results from the City’s evaluation committee, 
the City of Sandy intends to award the contract for this procurement to H2O Innovation USA, INC. 
 
A proposer may submit a formal written protest of this Intent to Award within seven (7) calendar days of 
the date of this notice. The written protest must specify the grounds upon which the protest is based. For 
the protest to be considered valid, it must show that the protesting party is an adversely affected or 
aggrieved bidder as described in OAR 137-048-0240. Such protest must be submitted to the Deputy City 
Manager, Jeff Aprati, 39250 Pioneer Blvd., Sandy, OR 97055. Any protest received after this deadline will 
not be considered.  
 
The City would like to extend its gratitude to both membrane system suppliers that responded to RFP # 
SDWRP 02-24, demonstrating their qualifications and interest in working with the City to design this 
project. If you have any questions, pertaining to this notice, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Coker, PE 
Public Works Director 
City of Sandy 
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